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May 5, 2020 

EL MONTE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

EL MONTE-ROSEMEAD ADULT SCHOOL 
10807 RAMONA BLVD., EL MONTE, CA 91731 

(626) 258-5800 FAX (626) 258-5819

Dear EMRAS Student, 

The health and well-being of our students, staff and community is our top 
priority and drives every decision we make. As we do our best to anticipate 
the challenges that come with this public health crisis, we know that ongoing 
social distancing is critical to protecting your family and our community. 
Based on guidance from the governor and state and county education 
leaders, we have decided not to offer adult school classes during the 
summer. Adult School classes will resume beginning in the fall semester. 
Please continue to monitor our website at www.emuhsd.org/EMRAS for 
details regarding registration dates and course schedules. 

Many of you have been able to complete your classes with our online and 
virtual classes. Good job! Some of you have started classes that required 
hands-on practice for certification. Your classes will be scheduled to start 
again in the fall. You will have the opportunity to complete the courses that 
you started. We realize that this is a delay for some of you. We look forward 
to helping you complete your training as soon as we are able to conduct 
classes during our regular school session in the fall. If you paid fees for your 
CTE classes, these fees will cover your classes when they resume in the fall. 
If you are unable to continue with us and need a refund for your fees, please 
complete a refund request form Uust click here for refund process 
bit.ly/emrasrefunds) and we will work to process your refund when we are 
again able to be on campus. 

We know this is a difficult time for many reasons. EMRAS is still here to 
serve you! If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out via email. 
We thank you for your understanding as we navigate this COVID-19 crisis 
and we look forward to seeing you this fall! Please keep yourself and your 
family safe! 
Our email address is emras@emuhsd.org 

Deborah Kerr, Ed.D. 
Principal, El Monte-Rosemead Adult School 
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